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Important Dates 
 

 

Assemblies  9.00am 

 

 

 

 

Fridays Weeks 1-9 

Dance Program with 

Jess 

 

 

Wednesday 

17th May 

Governing Council 

 

 

Friday 

19th May 

Assembly 

 

SAPSASA Cross 

Country 

 

 

Friday 26th May 

SAPSASA 

 Girls Soccer 

 Boys Netball 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Surama's 

Coffee & Chat 

Friday 2.10pm 

All Welcome 

       Newsletter 

                                      Term 2  Week 2 Thursday 11th May 2017 
 

                                            Principal Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal Toni Webster 

 

From The Leadership Team 
 

Welcome back to all students and their families.  It’s great to see all our students 

excited to be back and looking forward to another busy term. In particular, a special 

welcome to our new student  Jaycob and his family. We hope your time with us is both 

enjoyable and rewarding. 

 

National Assessment Program Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN)  

Congratulations to all our Year 3, 5 and 7 students who sat the NAPLAN tests this week. 

The NAPLAN tests students’ skills in Reading, Writing, Language Conventions (Spelling, 

Punctuation and Grammar), and Numeracy. 

These tests have been done here at school and are considered part of the curriculum. 

It is important for you and your child to know that NAPLAN is not a pass/fail test. It simply 

looks at what level students are achieving in literacy and numeracy against National 

Standards and compared with student peers throughout Australia. Later in the year we 

will send parents an individual student NAPLAN report that you can use to view and 

monitor how your child is progressing. If you have any concerns, you should speak to 

your child’s teacher, as they know your child’s learning best.  

For more information about NAPLAN, including fact sheets, FAQs and examples of tests, 

please visit the web site at http://www.nap.edu.au 

Reading Comprehension 

Reading Comprehension is one of our  priority areas for improvement at Keller Road 

Primary this year. When learners comprehend, they interpret, integrate, critique, infer, 

analyse, connect and evaluate ideas in a text. When comprehending, learners strive to 

process text beyond word level to get to the big picture. Comprehension takes the 

learner to a new level of active understanding and insight. It enhances language and 

vocabulary knowledge. Teaching students to successfully comprehend when reading, 

involves providing them with explicit instruction in comprehension strategies. Your 

child’s teacher will explicitly teach these strategies through guided reading sessions 

and whole class explicit lessons. 

Often students are able to decode words accurately and are successful in reading the 

words on the page; however they don’t always listen to what they are reading. 

Assessment tools used by teachers to analyse reading not only determine a student’s 

ability to decode words but also their ability to comprehend and respond to questions 

relating to the text. They are also assessed on their ability to summarise and retell. These 

factors come together to help ensure that students are processing beyond the text 

level to get the big picture. 

We encourage children to stay on the same level in order to develop confidence and 

fluency when reading. We would like to encourage enjoyment and a love of reading 

rather than have them struggle. We celebrate their success and the skills they develop 

at their reading level. It is important that comprehension skills are consolidated before 

they move to the next level. Another great way for children to develop a love of 

reading is to listen to family members reading with expression and intonation. Research 

indicates that for every 17 minutes per day of reading outside of school, your child will 

encounter more than one million words per year. 

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s reading ability and skill 

development, please make a time to talk with your child’s classroom teacher. 
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The year 3/4 class have been learning about  

ANZAC Day as part of our history curriculum. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We made our own wreaths. 

 

 

We also learnt about The Ode, the minute silence and the Dawn 

Services that are held on ANZAC Day. 

We learnt about ANZAC symbols like the Wreath. We 

learnt that wreaths are made using rosemary and 

poppies. 

On ANZAC Day wreaths are placed on memorials to 

remember those who have lost their lives during the 

war. 
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   Parent Reminders 

 
 

Keller Road Primary School is raising funds. 
Here's how you can help... 
We are raising as much as we can to support our 
fundraising, and we need your help!  
Order your NEW 2017/2018 Entertainment Book or 
Entertainment Digital Membership now. You'll receive 
hundreds of valuable offers for everything you love to do, 
and help our fundraising at the same time.  
 

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/1t62558 

 
 

 

Free Parenting Seminar 
 

Understanding the ‘boy code’ 
 
Are you the parent of a teen or pre-teen? 
Come and join us or watch our live webcast. 
 
 
Find out about: 

 the ‘boy code’ 

 

 what it means for boys and girls 

 

 the influence of social media and celebrity culture 
 helping young people see beyond the stereotypes 

and be themselves. 
 
 
Presented by Dr Justin Coulson, nationally recognised parenting speaker, author and columnist. 
Hosted by Parenting SA. 
 
 
This seminar is designed for an adult audience.  
 
 
Register to attend in person or view the live webcast at: 
 
Online: http://parentingsa.eventbrite.com.au 
Phone: 8303 1660 
Email: health.parentingsa@sa.gov.au 

Tuesday 30 May 

When: 7.00 - 9.00pm 

Where: Riverbank Room 

Adelaide Convention Centre 

   Reception students 

 

Keller Road Primary School Jackets  
We only have 5 remaining size 4 jackets that would suit reception students and are 
unable to get any more stock.  
Be quick and come to the front office if you would like one ready for winter.  
Special discounted price of $20.00, normally $35.00. 

 
 

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/1t62558
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
RE: /¦! {ŎƘƻƻƭ Cǳƴ-wǳƴ 
 
We will be holding the /¦! {ŎƘƻƻƭ Cǳƴ-wǳƴ as a major fundraising event this year.  The day itself will be held on Thursday the 
15th of June, at 2:10pm on the School Oval!  We’re doing it to raise much needed money for   
Keller Road Primary school. 
 
About the Program  
The /¦! {ŎƘƻƻƭ Cǳƴ-wǳƴ promotes healthy and active lifestyles while helping us raise funds! It’s all about participation, with 
students treated to a great day as a reward for their fundraising efforts.  Family support is key to our fundraising success and 
we encourage everyone to get involved. 
 
How Does My Child Fundraise? 
All students have received a Sponsorship Form with instructions on how to raise money and order prizes. 
 
Students can use online fundraising and their sponsorship booklets to collect cash and online donations, jotting down their 
supporters for ease. 
 
Students who raise just $10 will receive a reward for their effort. The more they raise, the better their reward, which you can 
see yourself in the sponsorship form. We have educated students on the dangers of door knocking without adult supervision, 
and we encourage you to reiterate this at home. The best people to ask for sponsorship are people you know (e.g. friends, 
family, work colleagues and neighbours).  
 
Online Fundraising 
The easiest way to help your child raise money is through online fundraising. Students raise an average of $120 using online 
fundraising, which really benefits all involved; plus, you don’t have to worry about handling money! To set up an online stu-
dent profile please visit: schoolfunrun.com.au  
 
Getting Involved on Event Day  
Not only can you support the school and participants with your sponsorship – but you can join in on the fun! We would love to 
welcome parents and family members to attend the /¦! {ŎƘƻƻƭ Cǳƴ-wǳƴ event day on Thursday the 15th of June at 2:10pm 
on the School Oval to help cheer on our students. If you would also like to volunteer to help out on the day, please contact 
me on the details below.  I can’t wait to see you at our event! 
 
Ordering Prizes  
ALL PRIZES ARE ORDERED ONLINE THIS YEAR. You’ll have 7 DAYS to order your prize after 22nd of June. Simply visit 

http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au

